
Dear parents/ carers 

We are going to be having some new 20 mile an hour road signs put up on Cuckoo Lane over the next 

few months. We are lucky to have some designs printed on the signs.  

All children are welcome to design their own road safety sign and a winner will be chosen to have 

their design printed on the signs. 

Your child be come home with a competition sheet today. If they would like to enter the competition, 

please return it to school before 16th October.  

 

Many thanks. 

The Year 1 Team.  

 


